
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

Dear Parents & Families 

 

 

Loving God, 

Thank you for the rest and relaxation we enjoyed over the 

holiday break. We pray for our children  

as they begin the new school term. 

Bless them with the joy of seeing their friends, excitement 

at new learning experiences and a love of learning. 

Watch over all those who learn and grow at Assumption. 

Amen 

 

 

 

What a wonderful week it has been! Our students have returned to school calm, 

refreshed and ready for learning. I thank our families for ensuring that our students 

are in the correct school uniform according to the school Uniform Guidelines. I ask 

our families to please ensure that our students maintain this high standard for the rest 

of the term.  

 

Tomorrow is Crazy Sock Day. We invite our students to wear crazy socks with their 

uniform for a gold coin donation. Monies raised go to Catholic Missions. Just a 

reminder that School photos take place on Tuesday and Wednesday. Children will 

wear their formal summer uniform.  

 

A heartwarming thank you to parents who sneakily 

decorated Miss Williamson’s classroom this morning. Miss 

Williamson marries her partner Sam this weekend. I know 

you will join me in wishing them all the best on their 

wedding day. Next week, we welcome back Mrs Capes!  

 

Next Friday is our P&F Colour Run for all students in Pre 

Primary to Year Six. This is one of the highlights of our 

school year. The cost of entry is $5 and permission to 

participate is given via CDF Pay. Due to safety, children 

without permission will unfortunately not be able to take 

part in the event. I thank our P&F for organising this 

wonderful event and thank in advance our bevy of 

parent volunteers for their assistance. We could not hold 

this incredible event without your support.  

 

As a school we will move away from 123 Magic from 2024 to the Positive Behaviour 

Support Framework (PBS). PBS is a framework aimed at promoting and supporting 

positive behaviour choices in schools. It uses preventative, teaching, and 

reinforcement-based strategies to achieve meaningful and durable behaviour.    As  
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part of the process, we would like to invite parents to join a PBS group to work with 

the school on the implementation of the framework. If you are interested, please 

contact Mrs Langdon via email on marion.langdon@cewa.edu.au We look forward 

to your support. Our first meeting will take place next week.  

 

Upcoming Events: 

 

13 October:  Socktober Crazy Sock Day for Catholic Missions 

17 October:  School Photo Day 

18 October:  School Photo Day 

19 October:  Interschool Athletics Carnival – FIAS 

20 October:  Colour Run 2pm 

24 October:  Volunteers Morning Tea 10:50am – 11:20am 

25 October:  Walk to School from Amart Carpark 8:10am 

26 October:  Grandparents Day Mass at 9am 

26 October:  Assembly 2:30pm 

27 October:  World Teacher’s Day 

31 October:  Early Close 2:30pm 

1 November:  Kindy 2024 Parent Information Evening 5:30pm 

 

 

May God bless our school and those within it. 

 

 

Miranda Swann 

Principal 
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Week 2 Events 

Mass Times 

Saturday 6:00pm 

Sunday 8:00am 

Sunday 9:30am 

Sunday 6:00pm 
 

 
 

Good Morning 

Monday 16/10 
Canteen Closed 

Thank You 

Tuesday 17/10 

Canteen Closed 

School Photo Day 

Winking 

Wednesday 18/10 

Canteen Open – Online Orders Only 

School Photo Day 

6:30pm P&F Meeting 

Thumbs Up 

Thursday 19/10 

Canteen Open – Online Orders Only 

Priest Visit in Year 2 

Interschool Athletics Carnival at Frederick Irwin AS 

Friendship 

Friday 20/10 

Canteen Open – Online Orders Only 

Yr PP-3 Dancesport 

Colour Run 2pm  

MJR & Virtue Focus – Happiness Comes from Doing The Right Thing - We all want happiness and we tend to think that things 

like toys, computer games, sports gear etc. will give us happiness. If we are doing the right thing by our parents and 

teachers, we will be happy as our consciences are clear. As soon as we do negative things, we feel guilty. Part of being 

happy is being grateful for what you have. During the week think of some things that you are grateful for. 

School Photo Schedule – Tuesday and Wednesday of next week we will be having our school photos. Tuesday – Pre 

Kindy/Kindy Red /Pre Primary Red/Years 1, 3, 4, & 6 group and individual photos. Wednesday – Kindy Blue/Pre Primary 

Blue/Years 2 and 5 group and individual photos. Year 6 Graduation, Student Council, Sports Captains, Westies, Green Team 

and Mini Vinnies group photos are on Wednesday. Family photos are available from 8:15am – 9:45am both mornings in the 

Presentation Centre. Please ensure your child wears their full summer uniform for photos (no jumpers or ties).  

Colour Run – Our annual P&F Colour Run is being held next Friday 20 October from 2pm. This event is for students in Pre 

Primary to Year Six. We ask students to where their colour run clothes to school on the day with old enclosed shoes and an 

old hat from home. We suggest children bring along a towel to clean themselves before hopping in the car. 

Uniform Shop Online Orders – You are now able to order uniforms online via the website. Click on Families, Purchase School 

Uniforms (View), then click on the Online Store button.  

Worship Assembly - We are pleased to inform you that we will be having a worship assembly this term! A worship assembly 

is another opportunity to unite the whole school community through dancing and singing faith-based songs together. 

Parents are welcome to join in on the day too. We have been having lots of fun learning the songs we will be singing on the 

day. Our upper primary students have even been creating actions to accompany a couple of the songs! A list of the songs 

are below to practice at home if you wish.  

As The World Shakes Lyric Video - Hillsong Kids:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dcAG4PbNXaA 

(actions have been created by upper school students) 

Danny Gokey - Stand In Faith (Lyrics): https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8UTi0Ijru1U 

(actions have been created by upper school students) 

Joy | For King & Country | KIDS WORSHIP: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=T4Bqd_zOPew 

(actions are in the above video) 

MercyMe - Happy Dance - Christian Just Dance: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ybf_c1C1kVU  

(actions are in the above video) 

For KING & COUNTRY - For God Is With Us (Lyrics): https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5WUIIanPNQE 

(No actions have been allocated to this song) 

Students are invited to wear their school sports uniform on the day as they will be moving non-stop.  

Little Kwilena Playgroup – Little Kwilena Playgroup is an Aboriginal Families as First Educators (AFaFE) playgroup. We run 

during school term, providing fun activities for everyone – educational games, reading, painting, physical exercise and 

interactive play are among the many learning experiences on offer. The playgroups run on Wednesdays and Thursdays from 

9:30am to 11:30am at Assumption Catholic Primary School.  

OSHClub Assumption provides before and after school care for your children in a safe and caring 

environment. We are located on the school grounds in the demountable building. Upon arrival, please 

phone 0432337624 for staff to let you in. OSHClub hours are 7am – 9am and 2:30pm – 6pm. You can obtain more information 

from www.oshclub.com.au or call 1800 460 870 or 9261 3200.  
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